


PUBLIC NOTICE; MULTI-STATE FREIGHT WORKING GROUP
Clean Freight Movement
Thursday March 24, 2022, at 10:00 am
The Metropolitan Area Planning (MAP) Forum announces the next meeting of its Multi-State Freight Working Group on March 24, 2022, at 10:00 am. This virtual meeting will be available as a webinar: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/287337765
United States: +1 (312) 757-3121 
Access Code: 287-337-765
Approval is pending for 2.0 American Institute of Certified Planners – Certification Maintenance (AICP-CM) credits. The MAP Forum is a consortium of metropolitan planning organizations and councils of government in New York, New Jersey, Connecticut, and Pennsylvania that have signed a Memorandum of Understanding for the coordination of planning activities in the multi-state metropolitan region.


MEETING AGENDA
1. Welcome and Meeting Objectives (10:00 am – 10:15 am) 
a. Welcome and Meeting Objectives – Gerry Bogacz, New York Metropolitan Transportation Council
b. The Context and Setting the Stage – Anne Strauss-Wieder, North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority
2. Private Sector Perspectives (10:15 am – 10:50 am) – Becky Bradley, Lehigh Valley Planning Commission
a. FedEx – speaker TBD 
b. Mack Truck – Catie Kawchak, Federal and State Government Relations Director, Public Affairs, Volvo Group North America
3. Public Sector Initiatives (10:55 am – 11:30 am) – Mark Nielsen, Naugatuck Valley Council of Governments
a. NYC Clean Truck Program – Susan McSherry, New York City Department of Transportation
b. New Jersey Zero Emission Incentive Program (ZIP) – Victoria Carey, New Jersey Economic Development Authority
4. Multi-State Regional Planning (11:30 am – 11:55 am) – Leslie Fordjour, New York Metropolitan Transportation Council
a. Clean Freight Corridors Planning Study – Chris Lamm, Cambridge Systematics
5. Next Meeting and Adjourn (11:55 am – 12:00 pm) – Anne Strauss-Wieder and Gerry Bogacz
The MAP Forum complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act and federal Limited English Proficiency guidelines.  If you need special accommodations to participate in this meeting, or translation services, or American Sign Language, please contact public-info@dot.ny.gov  no later than Monday March 21st.



